Iryna Smela

From: Alan Clay

Sent: October-20-17 12:06 PM

To: Chris Holden; JP Cullen; Byron Werry; Rob Court
Cc: Iryna Smela; Toriann Nabe

Subject: RPS and STC - CBC chasing

Hi Chris, JP, Byron and Rob.

CBC is wanting Chris for an interview by 5 p.m. today to respond to ongoing comments by RPS Chief Evan Bray that the
search for a new police headquarters is very active and that he’s having regular meetings with Chris Holden and others
(her entire message is posted below).

| have a message again into Elizabeth Popowich but she’s out of the office all morning... hoping to hear back asap to find
out what’s going on at their end.

16(1)(a) Non Responsive
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The following quote can be attributed to Jill Hargrove, Director, Facilities Management Services:

The City of Regina has a comprehensive, corporate facilities master plan. A new police headquarters is
identified as the number one priority and is included in the City’s five-year capital plan, subject to
budget approval. There is no identified source of funding at this time and no implementation plan
confirmed.

Elizabeth Popowich

Manager, Public Information & Strategic Communication
(306) 777-6364 | cell (306) 535-3972
epopowich@reginapolice.ca

From: STEPHANIE TAYLOR [mailto:stephanie.taylor@cbc.ca]
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 9:14 AM

To: Desirae Bernreuther <DBERNREU @regina.ca>

Subject: Interview with Chris Holden

Hi Desirae,

Would Chris Holden be available for a short interview today re: Search for a new police hqg?
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In the interest of transparency, can Mr. Holden be made available to speak on this? I'd like to know where the
city is at on this.

My deadline is today at 5 p.m.

-S

Stephanie Taylor
Reporter/web writer
CBC Saskatchewan
306-201-9571

@ __stephaniejane

Alan Clay, MA, APR, FCPRS
Acting Director
Communications & Customer Experience

P:306.519.4299
F: 306.777.6803

E: aclay@reqina.ca
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